
 
 

 

  

 

20 December 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

As part of our amazing Project ‘Remarkable Romans, what does it mean to be remarkable?’ 

we have planned lots of Roman activities to do/take part in.  

The first of these activities is a Roman crafts day where the children will be making some 

Roman pottery and mosaics. 

The next activity will be a Roman Centurion visiting our classes to teach us all about the 

Roman times and train us to become Roman soldiers. This will take place on Thursday 17th 

January. The cost for this is £4 (£2 for pupil premium) which will need to be paid by 

Monday 7th January via Parentpay. We apologise for the short notice for this visit, but this 

is the only date we are able to arrange.  Unfortunately we do not have the budget within 

school to cover this visit. 

Finally, we have heard that there are Roman remains in Banwell so we will be embarking on 

an adventure to find them. More information will follow regarding this.  

We know that both of these activities will provide the children with a fun engaging 

experience that will help to inspire and extend their learning about the Romans. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Miss Rose and Mr Summers 

Year 3 and 4 team 
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